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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 

  

To keep you informed: 
 
Public Safety would like to make you aware of an incident that occurred on May 31, 2024 
at approximately 8:51 AM in the Charles Street Market located at 3339 N. Charles 
Street.  A subject was found to have gained unauthorized entry into the building. The 
subject did not say anything but did make contact with an employee upon their arrival into 
the building. Public Safety was called, the subject was identified, and was then escorted 
out of the building.  The subject was banned from returning.  Homewood Public Safety 

would like all JHU affiliates to be aware of this incident and to report observed criminal 
activity promptly. 
 
Safety is our highest priority. If you have any information surrounding this incident, please 
contact Public Safety at 410-516-4600 or https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/contact/. 
For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website 
at https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/. When 
observing suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety at (410-
516-7777) or Baltimore Police (911) immediately. 
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